
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/10/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09355-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:50 PM 
To: 'David Whitehurst' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Aspenwood Water Inctrease 

Good afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

— Original Message— 
From: David Whitehurst <davidwhitehurstl@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:27 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Aspenwood Water Inctrease 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

We have received this email regarding increase of HOA fees due to water management. $500.00 a month is absolutely 
unacceptable! 11 HOA for Aspenwood is too high now and if it increases it would mean a hardship on us and also would 
put us in a situation to sell our condo. 

Nancy and David Whitehurst #39 
Sent from my iPad 
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Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David Whitehurst <davidwhitehurst1 @yahoo.com> 
Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:03 PM 
Records Clerk 
Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sent from my iPhone 

This increase is totally unacceptable. The numbers are ridiculous. This would double our monthly fees and make it a 
hardship on us! 
David & Nancy Whitehurst 
39 Aspen Drive 
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